
 
Harper Community Chamber of Commerce (HCCC) Update
The HCCC mission is to encourage business growth and improve the quality of the community.  Our 88 members (business & personal supporters) have been busy over the past several years supporting this mission.  The chamber website advertises all of the business members. The Facebook page passes on information about any community activities and news.  The quarterly newsletter lists calendar events and has interesting articles about businesses and new residents.  Congratulatory ads for our graduating seniors are placed in the yearbook and Fredericksburg Standard-Post Newspaper.
HCCC has supported fundraisers and special events for many of the local non-profit organizations. These include HVFD, Harper Park Board, Harper Library, Headwaters 4 Heroes, 4H Robotics Team, HISD band trip to Washington, DC, Toys for Tots, Angel Tree, and Shattered Dreams program. HCCC provides the cash prizes for the Frontier Days parade.
“Meet the Local Candidates” have been held prior to elections.  The Chamber purchased and helped install the new Christmas decorations, wreaths and lights along downtown 290. 
The chamber meets at the Harper Library on the first Thursday of the month at 6:00 PM.  There will be no meeting in July 2018 due to many vacations.  Come join us on August 2nd!
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
	Edit Draft 
	


Reply  Actions  
 
[bookmark: _GoBack]
